
Dear 

Postal workers take pride in providing prompt, dependable mail service to                                         . We are 
sworn public servants who uphold the sanctity of the mail. We believe the people are entitled to public, prompt 
postal services. This is why we are so concerned about the Postal Service’s plan to shift mail processing oper-
ations away from our community.

Unfortunately, this “consolidation” plan will result in slower, less reliable first-class mail service for the citizens 
of                                        . First class mail, checks, bills, and payments may not arrive on time, and local mail 
will have delayed delivery, take longer to arrive, and longer to be delivered. Local businesses will be hurt and 
jobs in our community will be lost.

The Postal Service claims this consolidation will “improve efficiency,” but it has yet to prove that their plan 
actually will save money and resources, in fact when they cut before in 2015 it did not lead to any significant 
savings. 

That’s why postal workers, community activists, businesses, and other leaders are asking everyone to take a 
stand against consolidation by contacting Rep.                                                                          , the  
                                                                         and asking them to prevent these plans.

Sincerely,

Letter to the Editor
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